25 June 2003

PO Box 1108

Canberra  ACT  2601

02 6247 6305

Mr Elton Humphery

Secretary

Senate Select Committee on Medicare

Parliament House

Canberra  2600 ACT

Dear Mr Humphery

The Australian Greens wish to make a submission to the Senate Select Committee on Medicare. Our submission is attached. It is being sent to you in hard copy and by 

e-mail.

The submission was written by Valerie Kay, a member of the Australian Greens national health policy working group, and authorised by me as secretary of the Australian Greens. Valerie is available to give evidence at a public hearing of the committee, in Melbourne. She can be contacted on 03 9209 6394 (b) and 0421 273 841, or by email: vkay@groupwise.swin.edu.au
Deb Foskey

Secretary

Australian Greens

0413 223 585

